
PRESS NOTE 

 

SURPRISE CHECK CONDUCTED AT SRO OFFICE, TRIPLICANE, 

CHENNAI 

 

On 19.02.2025, the Vigilance and Anti-Corruption, Chennai 

City Detachment officials along with District Inspection Cell Officer 

on a specific information, conducted a surprise check at Triplicane 

Sub Registrar Office, Chennai and recovered unaccounted money 

of Rs.78,410/-  


